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From: Richard Keel

Sent: 15 May 2018 11:34

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Re: A21 proposed RVR Crossing
Ms Choudhary,

Thank you for your email.

To comply with the requirement please note my address below.

Mr R. D. Keel

I'would be grateful if you will now register my objection.
Sincerely
R.D.Keel

On Mon, May 14, 2018 at 5:55 PM, TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
<TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mr Keel,

Thank you for your e-mail, In order to formally register your objection we require a postal address.

Many thanks

Shenaz Choudhary

Ms Shenaz Choudhary | Transport Works Act Order, Department for Transport
1/14 | 020 7944 6848 |

From: Richard Keel [mailtc

Sent: 12 May 2018 17:47

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPO RTANDWORKSACT @dft.gov.uk>
Subject: A21 proposed RVR Crossing




Dear sir / Madam,

I am writing to voice my objection to the proposed A21 RVR Crossing.

As avery regular user of this road i find it incomprehensible that the governing body in the county of East
Sussex or even central government would spend millions of pounds of taxpayers money improving road
links from the coast into London and then put a crossing across the road 20 miles away from the improved
roadway.

Despite RVR's comments that the crossing will not have much impact,

there will still be an impact!

The current railway network seems adequate for the residents and businesses in the area.

What benefit is there to the area by providing this crossing? None that os of interest to the majority of
people who have been asked.

Please ensure my objection to this project is noted.

Yours sincerely

Richard D Keel
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